
 
 
 
 
All correspondence to  
The Secretary 
P.O. BOX 37,  
BARADINE NSW 2396 
Phone: 0413 436 738 
 
Email: baradineprogress00@gmail.com 
facebook.com/baradineprogressassociation 
 
 

Roger Bailey 
General Manager 
Warrumbungle Shire Council 
PO Box 191 
COONABARABRAN.  NSW 2357 
 
Dear Roger, 

Re: Australia Day Awards 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Baradine & District Progress Association to request 
that the Warrumbungle Shire Council consider the introduction of an Australia Day 
Certificate of Recognition award presented to one nominated person in each of the six 
towns in the Shire. 
 
The annual Warrumbungle Shire Australia Day Awards are held in high esteem, but it 
is disappointing when some communities miss out on a shire award.  We feel that the 
presentation of one Certificate of Recognition by the Australia Day ambassador to each 
community would increase community interest and attendance at Australia Day 
ceremonies.  
 
We look forward to receiving a favourable response to our request. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Ted Hayman 
President 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  


